
Hello Parents, 

The YMCA sports department has changed the way we provide 
basketball jerseys for our leagues. Coaches or parents will no 
longer need to travel to the corporate office to pick up the jerseys 
or back again for wrong sizes.  You will no longer need to 
purchase a jersey with every league.  The only time you will need 
to purchase a new jersey is if your child grows out of the jersey 
or the style has changed.  Styles will change every 3 to 4 years. 

The jerseys are shipped right to your door within 4 – 5 business 
days of you placing the jersey order. If you have already 
purchased your jersey, please do not purchase another 
one. If you have not been contacted by a volunteer coach yet, 
please do not purchase your jersey.  If the jersey is damaged in 
any way, simply reach out to our supplier, Augusta, and they 
will replace the jersey. 

When you are purchasing your jersey, please confirm with the 
YMCA you are on a team.  We will be sending out email during 
registration time to keep you updated.  Augusta does not give 
refunds if you order the wrong jersey size for your child.  Augusta 
does provide a sizing chart for you.  Just above the price is “Click 
to view sizing chart”. 

The jersey order window for this league will open on 10/16/2023 
and close on 11/13/2023. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

 

https://augustasportswear.tuosystems.com/stores/ymcainlandnorthwest

